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Grateful Stewards
of God’s Gifts . . .

Laura Humphries,
Parish Life & Stewardship Director

LOOKING FOR NEW MOMS!
If you are expecting a baby we want to cook for you! We
have a Meals For New Moms Group at Holy Souls with
over 65 women eager to cook you
meals for the first couple of weeks
after you have your baby. Let us
take care of dinner so you can take
care of your new little one! Please
email  Samantha Denefe at
sdenefe@holysouls.org if you are pregnant and we will
get you on the calendar. If you see someone who is
pregnant, or know a parishioner who is pregnant,
encourage them to sign up.

The Little Rock Theology Institute provides a unique
opportunity to enrich your personal spiritual journey, grow
in knowledge of the Catholic faith, and for those wishing to
earn a degree in Theology. Classes meet one weekend a
month from September to June. For more information call
(501) 664-0340 ext 359 or 323 or visit www.dolr.org.  Please
prayerfully consider joining us this year!

LOST & FOUND BASKET
If you lost something in church, please check in the Lost
and Found Basket. If you find an item in church that
someone else lost, please put it in the Lost and Found
Basket. The Lost & Found Basket is in the Ushers Room
which is located across from the water fountain in the
vestibule. The basket is on the shelf on the far right as you
enter that room. Have you lost an umbrella? Check here for
that too!

“Now this is eternal life, that they should know you, the only
true God, and the one whom you sent, Jesus Christ.”
                                                                                         (John 17:3)

And how will you find Jesus? He has made it so easy for
us. “Love one another as I have loved you.” If we have gone
astray, we have the beautiful sacrament of confession. We
go to confession a sinner full of sin. We come from
confession a sinner without sin by the greatness of the mercy
of God. No need for us to be discouraged - no need if we
have understood the tenderness of God’s love. You are
precious to him. He loves you, and he loves you so tenderly
that he has carved you on the palm of his hand. You know
that. Remember that when your heart feels restless, when
your heart feels hurt, when your heart feels like breaking -
then remember “I am precious to him.”
                     Saint Teresa of Calcutta (Jesus, The Word to be Spoken)

My grandson sent me a picture text the other day of three
adorable Lab puppies; he wanted me to go and pick one
out and bring it home. My initial reaction was NO! we have
a dog and don’t need another. He told me they are being
given away free and that means they may not go to a good
home. I told him not to play on my sympathies. I am a
sucker for a sob story and my grand-kids know it. I want to
make them happy, I want to give them what they want but I
can’t always. It is because they are precious to me, I love
them and they are forever in my heart. God loves us in this
way and we are precious to him no matter what we do.
Whenever you feel discouraged or afraid, remember that
God is there for us and he loves us. We are never alone, we
are never unloved, we are worthy and beautiful. Remember
“I am precious to him.”  As for the puppy, I didn’t go get one
and I hope they all went to a good home.



Mass attendance,  June 3 & 4         1,052
Mass attendance,  June 10 & 11            958
Mass attendance,  June 17 & 18            903
Mass attendance,  June 24 & 25            920

Diocesan Special Collection –
  Church in Latin America $        1,862

Weekend Collections –
  June 3 & 4 $      20,979
  June 10 & 11 $      24,261
  June 17 & 18 $      20,712
  June 24 & 25 $      60,959
Total June Collections $    126,910
Total June Budgeted Collections $     105,000

Actual Collections (7/1/16 - 6/26/17) $   1,488,279
Budgeted (7/1/16 - 6/26/17) $   1,430,000
Amount in excess of Budget $        58,279

Children’s collections -  June 2017 $           249
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COLLECTIONS/STEWARDSHIP UPDATE

The Catholic Diocese of Little Rock is committed to protecting
children and young people. If you are aware of abuse or have
been abused by clerics, Church volunteers or Church workers,
please contact the Vicar General for the Diocese of Little Rock
at (501) 664-0340 ext. 361, and the State of Arkansas Hotline

for Crimes against Children at 1-800-482-5964. For pastoral assistance please
contact the Victim Assistance Coordinators for the Diocese of Little Rock.
Drs. George & Sherry Simon at (501) 766-6001. Diocesan Offices: 2500 N.
Tyler Street, Little Rock, AR 72207.

Holy Souls This & That . . .

The Attendance and Collection figures for July 1 & 2
will be printed in next weekend’s bulletin.

Thank you for supporting our church!

The Seniors Group will meet on Monday, July 10, at 10am
in the Parish Hall. The Seniors Group is a very active
group of parishioners ages 55 and older who meet the
second Monday of each month.  A brief business meeting
is followed by lunch, fellowship, cards and games.

All men of the parish (Protestant spouses too!) are invited
to join. The Men’s Club promotes fellowship and provides
gifts and services to the parish.

Group
Meeting

MEN’S CLUB
MEETING

Monday Evening, July 10
in the Allen Center

Special Intention Rosary at 7 p.m.
followed by Meeting.

Then join us for supper.

Give us this day our daily bread. For most of us, this is
not our most pressing daily concern. We will not wonder
what we will find to eat or where we will sleep tonight. One
of the best expressions of gratitude that we can show for
all the blessings that we enjoy each day from God’s
providential hand is to share some of our “bread” with those
who don’t have enough of their own. Please consider
becoming a monthly supporter of the Catholic Arkansas
Sharing Appeal. Together, we can make a difference right
here at home. Holy Souls Parish’s goal is $95,382.42.
We have reached 75% of our goal ($71,453.32) with 191
donors. Please consider making a pledge to help us reach
our goal!

Our Lady of Confidence is the protector of those in harm’s
way. If you have a family member who has been called to

OUR LADY OF CONFIDENCE
SHRINE

active military duty, we invite
you to place his or her picture
in a frame at the Our Lady of
Confidence Shrine in our church
for the duration of their
deployment. When they return
safely home, please remove
their photo.

GIVING THANKS
WHEN YOU SHOP

Please be sure to thank the generous advertisers in our
bulletin. Through their participation, our parish receives
our weekly bulletin free of charge.



- 5 -

Petitions of the

That our brothers and sisters who have strayed from
the faith, through our prayer and witness to the Gos-
pel, may rediscover the merciful closeness of the Lord
and the beauty of the Christian life.

July, 2017

Pope’s Intention
 for Evangelization:

Pray for . . .
OUR PARISHIONERS -- Sherry Wortsmith; Greg
Kitterman; Corky Zaloudek; Becky Price; Robert Carter;
Shannon Perry; Rita Barthol; Joe Kirchner; Issac Issac; Lillian
Henriquez; Mary Adney; Rob Mondy; Dorothy Ehlebracht;
Patricia Rozzlle; Bob Skarda; Rosie Searle; Jessica Remsing;
Kate Evans; Brian Gordon; Wayne Thomisee; Lilly Hess;
Benjamin Stuart; Tommy Harkins; and Seth Blomeley.

OUR FRIENDS AND FAMILY MEMBERS -- Carl Calhoun;
the Jonathan Forte Family; the Petty Family; Phil Marks;
Tom Pohlmeier; Dorothy Russell; Jo Rossi, and Betty
Franzetti.

Ministry of Praise

OUR SEMINARIANS -- especially Nathan Ashburn and
John Paul Hardnedy.

In order to keep our bulletin prayer list up-to-date for the sick, names
will remain on the list for four weeks. Then their name will be written
in the Book of Intercession where they will be remember during every
Mass. To continue for another four weeks, please call the church office.

A Prayer of St. Benedict

Gracious and holy Father, please give me:
intellect to understand you; reason to discern you;
diligence to seek you; wisdom to find you;
a spirit to know you; a heart to meditate upon
you; ears to hear you; eyes to see you; a tongue
to proclaim you; a way of life pleasing to you;
patience to wait for you; and perseverance to look
for you.

Grant me: a perfect end, your holy presence,
a blessed resurrection, and life everlasting. Amen.

REMEMBERING OUR SAINTS
This week Holy Souls Parish will honor St. Benedict with a
temporary shrine. His stained glass window is located on
the south side of the church.

St. Benedict
FEAST DAY: July 11

PATRON SAINT OF:
Europe, Kidney Disease, Poisoning,

and School Children

Jackson Paul Korenblat
son of

Elizabeth Barthol & David Korenblat

Please welcome the following newly baptized child of God
into our church community:

         Baptisms

JOB OPENING AT HOLY SOULS

Our Lady of the Holy Souls is seeking a full time
Receptionist / Office Assistant who is able to multi-
task and is comfortable working with the public.
Responsibilities include answering incoming calls,
performing general secretarial duties, recording minutes
at Parish Council meetings, and other related tasks.
Candidate must have previous experience; possess
clerical, communication, computer and organizational
skills along with the ability to maintain confidentiality.
Send resume to Shelley Tienken,
stienken@holysouls.org.

Receptionist / Office Assistant



REGISTRATION FOR NEW MEMBERS
Registration for new members is completed in the church office
or online by visiting our web page, www.holysouls.org. Please
contact the church office or go online at www.holysouls.org if
you have moved, changed your telephone number, moved
from your parent’s home or graduated from college.

RCIA
If you are interested in becoming Catholic, please call Samantha
Denefe at 501-663-8632 or email sdenefe@holysouls.org.

RETURNING CATHOLICS
If you are interested in returning to the Catholic Church, contact
Samantha Denefe at 501-663-8632 or sdenefe@holysouls.org.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturdays from 2:45 to 3:45pm and Wednesdays before First
Friday from 4:30 to 5:00pm or call the church office for an
appointment.

CHURCH VISITS
The  Church is open from 7am-4pm (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday,
& Friday). Please enter through the chapel door after 9am. On
Wednesday, the Church is open from 9am till after the 5:30pm
Mass. Adoration is on Wednesday from 9am till 5pm.

BAPTISM
Baptisms are scheduled on an individual basis.  Please call
the church office for more information.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Contact the church office a minimum of six months in advance.

HOSPITAL STAYS
Please call the church office if you or someone you know is in
the hospital. We want to visit you and pray for you while you
are in the hospital.

NURSERY
The Nursery is available in the Parish Hall for your young
children (age 5 and younger) for all regular weekend Masses.

- 6 -

Jesus said, “Do not be afraid; just have faith”
                                                               (Mark 5:36)

“A TASTE OF FAITH”, a dinner to honor and support the Diocese
of Little Rock seminarians is scheduled for August 5, 2017.
This event provides you the opportunity  to make a financial
commitment to help pay the costs of seminarian education and
acknowledge God’s blessing on our Diocese. If you would like
to host a table or to just attend please contact Dianne Brady at
501-664-0340 Ext. 391or dbrady@dolr.org.

ARKANSAS CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC CONFERENCE  - “Come
WADE in the WATER” July 28-30, Wyndham Riverfront Hotel,
North Little Rock. Register online at www.arkcc.org. Sponsored
by: Arkansas Catholic Charismatic Renewal Services.

Catholic High School WRESTLING CAMP - August 5, 8am-
3pm, Main Gym. “Building Character through Competition.”
Camp D i rec to r  i s  Pau l  Mammare l l i  -  295-1727 or
paulmammarelli@sbcglobal.net. Cost $55. Visit lrchs.org for
more information.

POST-ABORTION SUPPORT GROUP: Do you feel alone, hurting
or unforgiven from a past abortion?  The Respect Life Office,
through Project Rachel, is starting a support group, beginning
the third week in September.  The spiritual journey lasts 11
weeks, with small groups of 6-8.  Groups will be formed in Little
Rock, Rogers/Springdale and Hot Springs areas. All names and
meeting places are strictly confidential.  For details call 501-
664-0340, ext. 357 or email: adierks@dolr.org.  All inquiries must
be made by September 18.

SUBIACO ACADEMY, Subiaco, Arkansas – Applications for fall
admission are still being accepted at Subiaco Academy, a
Catholic, college preparatory, boarding and day school in the
Benedictine tradition for young men in grades 7 – 12. For
information or to schedule a visit, please call 1-800-364-7824
or email admissions@subi.org.   Please visit our website
www.SubiacoAcademy.us for additional information and the
latest news.

YOUTH MINISTER  St Joseph’s Church in Conway is seeking a
full-time Youth Minister to lead the youth of the parish.   Strong
leadership skills, energetic and charismatic personality, the
ability to manage and recruit volunteers, and enthusiasm for
working with youth are requirements for the position.  Additionally,
the individual must have a passion for evangelization and
discipleship.  The position reports directly to the Business
Manager.  College diploma or equivalent work experience
required.  Resumes should be mailed to St Joseph Catholic
Church, 1115 College Ave., Conway Arkansas 72032, or emailed
to:  mamallett@sjparish.org   Please no phone inquiries.

Denise will be on vacation during July.  CYM will resume
sometime in August after school has started.  Keep an eye
on the bulletin, and listen to Mass announcements.

Around the Diocese . . .

The Shrine of

The Shrine of Our Lady of
the Holy Souls has niches
where the photos of our
deceased loved ones are
placed. The chapel is a
place of prayer for our
loved ones, uniting our
prayers as a community
with the prayers of Mary our patron and all the saints of
heaven.

You are invited to bring unframed photos to be displayed.
We have purchased frames and ask that you bring  photos
that are either 4” x 6” or 5” x 7” as no other sizes can be
accommodated. Please bring photos to Church Office.

When you visit the shrine, you may also light a candle in
remembrance of deceased loved ones. The candle holder
is located in front of the stained glass window as you
enter the shrine.

Our Lady of the Holy Souls



Monday, July 10 Gn 28:10-22a; Ps 91:1-4, 14-15ab; Mt 9:18-26
No 7:00 a.m. Mass

Tuesday, July 11 ST. BENEDICT - Gn 32:23-33; Ps 17:1b, 2-3, 6-7ab, 8b, 15; Mt 9:32-38
7:00 a.m. Mass Sarge Lozano by Pat & Joe Kirchner

Wednesday, July 12 Gn 41:55-57; 42:5-7a, 17-24a; Ps 33:2-3, 10-11, 18-19; Mt 10:1-7
5:30 p.m. Mass John Kagy by Lyn Hardman

Thursday, July 13 ST. HENRY - Gn 44:18-21, 23b-29; 45:1-5; Ps 105:16-21; Mt 10:7-15
7:00 a.m. Mass Wayne Scott by Patricia Rozzlle

Friday, July 14 ST. KATERI TEKAKWITHA - Gn 46:1-7, 28-30; Ps 37:3-4, 18-19, 27-28, 39-40; Mt 10:16-23
7:00 a.m. Mass Brooks B. Chambers by Mary Chambers

Saturday, July 15 ST. BONAVENTURE - Gn 49:29-32; 50:15-26a; Ps 105:1-4, 6-7; Mt 10:24-33
(No 8:00 a.m. Mass)
4:00 p.m. Mass Ann Renard by The Renard Family

Sunday, July 16 15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  -  Is 55:10-11; Ps 65:10-14; Rom 8:18-23; Mt 13:1-23 [1-9]11:25-30
8:00 a.m. Mass Robert & Joan Rizer by Mike & Sherry Whitacre Family
10:30 a.m. Mass Intention of Parishioners
5:30 p.m. Mass Joseph A. Nowak by Grace Nowak

Liturgy Schedule and Mass Intentions

To read the daily reading online,
go to www.usccb.org/nab/today.shtml




